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November 21, 2008
Admiral Thad W. Allen 

Commandant US Coast Guard

Coast Guard Headquarters
2100 Second Street, SW, 
Washington, DC 20593

Dear Admiral Allen,

Tuesday, November 25, 2008 will likely be ‘just another day’ for the U. S. Coast Guard but one thing they are doing that day will make memories for many citizens of Thompson, MI. In commemoration of the last annual voyage of the Christmas Tree Ship 96 years ago, the Cutter Mackinaw will load 24 trees on at Cheboygan, MI and deliver them to Navy pier in Chicago. To quote from the Chair of the Thompson Historical Marker Committee, 

Each tree was sponsored by a local family in the Thompson area and we have designed special cards that will be placed on each tree telling about the family who sent it.  These trees will be given to needful families in the Chicago area.  Our committee will be traveling to Navy Pier and spending three days in Chicago to celebrate.  

Saturday, November 22, 2008 was another special day for this occasion and the Chair sent the following message:

I just wanted to remind you all that ninety-six years ago today, Captain Herman Schuenemann and his crew left the harbor at Thompson for his final voyage of Christmas trees to Chicago.   Christmas wreaths have been placed at the site by Dad, so for those of you who are local, take a drive down to the site. As you look out at the lake, try to imagine what the view was like so many years ago.  


I have had involvement with the story of the Christmas Tree Ship since the 1970’s and know first hand the meaning of these current events to the people of the greater Thompson area. My personal thanks to you and to the men and women of the U. S. Coast Guard for making history real and helping mark this occasion.
Sincerely,
�








